
March 5, 2017 
        
 

      9 :00 a.m.   Traditional Service, Sanctuary 
     10:05 a.m. Bible Study (All Ages) 
     11:00 a.m. Forest Community Baptist Church, The Foundry 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Service, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel  
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
         
Monday, March 6  
     12:00 p.m. Students to Plano Super Bowl, Offsite 
 
Tuesday, March 7  
       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Poor Richard’s Café 
       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 
       9:30 a.m. Behold Your God, B210 
 
Wednesday, March 8  
       12:00 p.m. Students to Bob Woodruff Park, Offsite
 No Evening Meal, Classes or Activities 
        
Friday, March 10     
       10:50 a.m. Student Lunch & Fort Paintball, Offsite 
 
Sunday, March 12  
       9 :00 a.m.   Traditional Service, Sanctuary 
     10:05 a.m. Bible Study (All Ages) 
     11:00 a.m. Forest Community Baptist Church, The Foundry 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Service, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel  
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
       4:00 p.m. Adult Handbells, Handbell Room 
       5:00 p.m. Student Life Groups, The Foundry 
 Open Your Bible Women’s Study, B203 
     

View the Pastor’s Message 
fbcplano.org - Under Resources 

     Give Via Text Message:  Text ’FBCPLANO’ and the $ amount  to 73256  
 

Church Financial Report 
 Planned giving through February 26: $1,213,826       Actual giving through February 26: $1,090,905  (10%) 

DON’T FORGET TO SPRING FORWARD! 
 

Daylight Savings Time begins next Sunday, March 12.  

Remember to set your clocks forward one hour on Saturday night. 
 

 



Guest Worship Leader - We welcome Randy LeBlanc to music leadership this 
morning. Randy has served for 35+ years as a full-time Minister of Music in Texas 
and Louisiana. He has taught as an adjunct professor at DBU, and is currently a 
Financial Advisor at Cetera Advisor Networks LLC, in Dallas. Randy and his wife, 
Cele, live in Murphy, Texas. They have three adult children and five grandchildren. 
 
 
Welcome New Member - Ryan Martin, Baptized 
 
 
Wednesday Night Schedule, March 8 - Due to Spring Break, we will not have our 
evening meal, Awana, classes or activities. Our regular Wednesday night schedule 
will resume on March 15. 
 
 
Women’s Spring Bible Study, Gideon by Priscilla Shirer - Do you feel overwhelmed, 
intimidated, insufficient, too old, too young or too invisible? Gideon’s story tells of 
one man’s struggle with his own weakness—and the One True God who transformed 
it into triumph. This 7-week study begins Thursday, March 16. Join us 9:30-11:30 a.m. 
in B201. $13 workbooks will be available at the first session. Childcare (babies 
through pre-K) provided by reservation only. Call the Children’s Ministry office to 
make childcare reservations. 
 
 
Men’s Retreat at Oak Point Park Nature & Retreat Center in Plano - March 17-18 
(5901 Los Rios Blvd, Plano). Guest speaker, Leighton Flowers, Texas Baptists’ Director 
of Apologetics, will share his insights on Faith Is a Gift of God. Cost is $30, adults; 
$20 students/college. Three meals are included; no overnight accommodations 
required. Find information in the kiosks, and register today in the Church Office. 

 

Weekend Schedule: 
Friday: 7:00-10:00 p.m.  /  Saturday 8:00 a.m. - Breakfast; 9:45 a.m. - Noon 

 
 
A Step Back in Time (55+), March 24 - Enjoy a great meal and guest appearances by 
The Andrews Sisters, Fred Astaire and Ginger Rogers, and KDKA’s famous radio 
announcer, Harold Arlin, just to name a few! The evening will begin at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Great Hall. Cost is $15. Make your reservation by calling the Church Office. 
 
 
Love Where You Live, April 22 - Help us partner with the City of Plano to impact 
some of our nearby neighborhoods through social and physical revitalization,     
8:00 a.m. - Noon. There will be various levels of projects, so anyone can help. 
Beginning at 12:30 p.m., we will host a block party on our east parking lot. Many 
volunteers will be needed! Contact Jay or Susan Breeding at  972-422-5919 for 
more information. 

STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

Spring Break Activities - Bring a friend and join us for Spring Break fun! 
 

Monday, March 6 - 12:00 p.m., Plano Super Bowl 
$8 per person - bring extra money for concessions 
 

Wednesday, March 8 - 12:00 p.m., Cops & Robbers @ Bob Woodruff Park  
FREE! Bring your own lunch. 
 

Friday, March 10  
10:50 a.m. - Meet at the church 
Bring money for lunch at Five Guys and $20 per person for Fort Paintball 

 

Scholarship Applications are available in The Foundry for our graduating seniors.  
 

Rent-A-Student - First Baptist Plano students are working to earn money for summer 
mission trips and other mid-year activities through the Rent-A-Student program.       
If you have any small jobs such as yard work or spring cleaning, please contact Jeff 
Howard (jeffh@fbcplano.org) or Paul Torres (studentintern@fbcplano.org).  
 

 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 

Awana will not meet this Wednesday, March 8, due to Spring Break but will resume 
on March 15. Parents are asked to continue working with kids on their scripture 
memorization. Spring Break is a great time for children to get caught up in their 
AWANA books!   
 

Children’s Choirs will not meet tonight or next Sunday, March 12, due to Spring 
Break. We’ll be back Sunday, March 19, at 5:00 p.m. as we continue our preparation 
of the musical, Oh, Jonah...the Old Testament story about the big fish and the lesson 
Jonah learned about responsibility. It’s not too late to come sing with us! New choir 
members register at www.fbcplano.org. under Music & Worship.  
 

I “Noah” Friend Day is coming Sunday, March 19! Invite a 
friend to come with you to Sunday School, 10:00-11:00 
a.m., and enjoy our PETTING ZOO with 35 animals 
including a miniature cow, a pig and a miniature pony! Just 
like Noah, older kids will see how important it is to follow 
God’s direction even when others choose not to do so. 
Younger children will learn how God provides for us and 
keeps His promises.   
 

Parent’s Day Out Fall Registration - It’s that time of the year again! We are now 
accepting enrollment for the 2017-2018 school year. For more information, please 
contact PDO Director Laurinda Burks at childcare@fbcplano.org, or call 972-424-
8551 x124. Visit www.fbcplano.org/pdo for details about our program.  
 
 

 


